
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: October  2022
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment
5th- 94
6th- 88
7th- 90
8th- 108

Tech Girlz Event
On October 18 Beth Demshar our 8th grade science teacher will be taking a group of girls 
to C of I to attend the event. TechGirlz is a day-long in-person event with hands-on 
activities in science, technology, engineering, and math (STEM). 

Sources of Strength Training
We will be hosting a Sources of Strength training on October 7th for our middle school 
SOS students and adult facilitators. 


